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THE COUNTY OF GALVESTON

RUFUS CROWDER, CPPO CPPB
PURCHASING AGENT

COUNTY COURTHOUSE
722 Moody (21st Street
Fifth (5th) Floor
GALVESTON, TEXAS 77550
(409) 770-5371


August 21, 2023

Honorable County Judge
And Commissioners’ Court
County Courthouse
Galveston, Texas

Re:  	RFP #B232020, Aerial Adulticide Application Services
	Contract #CM23298

Gentlemen,

On July 13, 2023, proposals were opened for RFP #B232020, Aerial Adulticide Application Services.  One (1) proposal was received from the following company:

· Clarke Environmental Mosquito Management			Saint Charles, IL

After a thorough review of the submittals by the Evaluation Committee, Clarke Environmental Mosquito Management was deemed to have submitted a satisfactory proposal and is recommended for award.  Final contract negotiations are requested to begin with this company.


Your consideration in this matter will be greatly appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,



Rufus G. Crowder, CPPO, CPPB
Purchasing Agent
County of Galveston

Attachments
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THE COUNTY OF GALVESTON

RUFUS G. CROWDER, CPPO, CPPB
PURCHASING AGENT

COUNTY COURTHOUSE
722 Moody (21st Street)
Fifth (5th) Floor
GALVESTON, TEXAS 77550
(409) 770-5371


August 21, 2023

Doug Carroll
Clarke Mosquito Control Management
675 Sidwell Ct.
St. Charles, IL  60174

dcarroll@clarke.com

 Re:  	 RFP #B232020, Aerial Adulticide Application Services
	 Contract #CM23298

 Dear Mr. Mr. Carroll,
 
At the regular meeting of the Galveston County Commissioners’ Court on August 21, 2023 your company was awarded the contract associated with RFP #B232020, Aerial Adulticide Application Services.  Prior to receiving the notification to proceed, contract negotiations can begin in an effort to finalize the agreement.  A copy of the contract will be forwarded to your company once all signatures have been obtained.

 Invoices are to be sent to the following address:

Galveston County Auditor’s Office
P.O. Box 1418
Galveston, Texas 77553

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

CONGRATULATIONS and we look forward to doing business with your company!

Sincerely,



Rufus G. Crowder, CPPO, CPPB
Purchasing Agent
Galveston County

 




image1.png




